
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – FIRST NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Badminton Veterans 
Association of South Australia Inc. will be held at SABA Headquarters, 42 Rutland 
Avenue, Lockleys on Saturday 15th May 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 

 
As per the Constitution, all committee positions will become vacant and nominations 
are sought to fill the positions of President, Vice President, Secretary, Assistant 
Secretary, Treasurer, Assistant Treasurer and 3 committee positions.  Nominations 
are also sought to fill the position of Auditor. 
 
Valid items to be included on the Agenda, recommendations for life membership and 
any proposed amendments to the Constitution or By-Laws, are also requested. 
 
All nominations, agenda items, recommendations for life membership and proposed 
amendments to the Constitution or By-Laws are to be submitted in writing to reach 
The Secretary no later than 4:00 pm on Saturday 24th April 2021. 
 
Regards,  
 
Allen Slack 
Secretary  
 

6th April 2021 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

BVASA NOMINATION FORM 
NOMINATIONS CLOSE AT 4:00pm SATURDAY 24th April 2021 

 
 
I ____________________________  nominate ______________________________________ 
    Name of Proposer (PLEASE PRINT)                        Name of Nominee (PLEASE PRINT) 

 
                     for the position of  ___________________________________. 
 
 
 ______________________________           Seconded by: _________________________ 
 Signature of Proposer      Name of Seconder (PLEASE PRINT) 

 
 
I agree to the nomination _______________________________     Date: ______________ 

Signature of Nominee 

Badminton Veterans Association 
of South Australia Inc. 

Affiliated with S.A.B.A. Inc. 

All correspondence to: 
 

The Secretary 
PO Box 171 
West Beach, S.A.  5024 
 
Website: www.bvasa.org 

President: John Brodie 
  president@bvasa.org 
 

Secretary: Allen Slack 
  secretary@bvasa.org 
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